
Rushey Green Primary Newsletter  26 Feb 

2021 

GOOD BYE NALANI 
Following the sad loss of Nalani, her father Mr Vickers has set up a Go Fund Me page in 
her honour.  If you would like to donate please see the link below: 
https://www.gofundme.com/f/in-a-loving-memory-of-my-beautiful-daughter-nalani?
utm_source=customer&utm_medium=email&utm_campaign=m_pd+share-sheet.   

                                    SRI LANKA CLASS 
4S Have started their new book, 
‘The Iron Man’ by Ted Hughes  
 
 
 
 

 
 

Dear Families,  
 
I hope you have all been enjoying the wonderful weather this week. It has been another great week of 
online learning, thank you again for your continued contribution.  
 
We look forward to welcoming all the children back to school on 8th March 2021.  In preparation, school 
will be closed on Wednesday 3rd March and there will be no online learning for that  day.  Lessons will 
resume on Thursday 4th March.  
 
Please do keep yourselves safe and well.   Have a great weekend.  
 
Lisa Williams   
Headteacher 

https://www.gofundme.com/f/in-a-loving-memory-of-my-beautiful-daughter-nalani?utm_source=customer&utm_medium=email&utm_campaign=m_pd+share-sheet
https://www.gofundme.com/f/in-a-loving-memory-of-my-beautiful-daughter-nalani?utm_source=customer&utm_medium=email&utm_campaign=m_pd+share-sheet


YEAR 6 
Check out this fantastic 
poster created by  
Sarah is Year 6. 
Ms Wallace is very im-
pressed and wanted us 
to share it in news-
letter.   
Well done Sarah! 

NURSERY SPACES 
We have spaces in our nursery for children that are 3 years 
of age before March 31st. Please enquire at the School 
Office for further information. 

CONTACT DETAILS 
We kindly ask that you inform the school office if your con-
tact details need updating.  This includes phone numbers, 
email address and home address etc. 

ENGLAND CLASS 
England Class have been very busy in Lockdown. Here is a selection of our outdoor learning.   
 
We have been using natural materials to write our names:  

 
 
 
 
We have been on a nature treasure hunt and 
built dens inside and outside!  

 
 

 
 

We made magic wands and this week we are trying to find signs of spring! 
 
 
We celebrated Chinese New Year  
 
 
 
 

 
 
We have done lots of phonic treasure hunts…  
 

We also drew and wrote about all the things that 
make us happy, we then discussed our choices and 
realised that it’s the small things that really make 
us happy 

 



 

TERM DATES 2020-2021 

(INCLUDING SCHOOL HOLIDAYS AND INSET DAYS) 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

INSET DAYS (5) – NO CHILDREN IN SCHOOL 

02nd September 2020 Staff Training 

2nd November 2020  Staff Training 

04th January 2021         Staff Training 

19th April 2021   Staff Training 

7th June 2021   Staff Training 

     

 

2021 Bank Holidays 

2nd April 2021    Good Friday                        

5th April 2021   Easter Monday                 

3rd May 2021   Early May Bank Holiday     

31st May 2021   Spring Bank Holiday           

 

AUTUMN TERM 2020 

  

Staff return 

Pupils return to school 

2nd September 2020 

7th  September 2020 

  

23rd October 2020 

Half Term 26th October 2020 30th October 2020 

  

Staff return 

Pupils to return to school 

2nd  November 2020 

3rd November 2020 

  

18th December 2020 

SPRING TERM 2021 

  

Staff return 

Pupils return to school 

4th January 2021 

5th  January 2021 

  

12th  February 2021 

Half Term 15th  February 2021 19th  February 2021 

  

Return to school 22nd February 2021 31st March 2021 

  

Easter Break 1st  April 2021 16th April 2021 

  

SUMMER TERM 2021 

  

Staff return 

Pupils return to school 

19th April 2021 

20th April 2021 

  

28th May 2021 

Half Term 31st  May 2021 4th June 2021 

  

Staff return 

Pupils return to school 

7th  June 2021 

8th June 2021 

  

23rd July 2021 


